
                                                                                                  
 
          January 1, 2019 
 
 

P U B L I C    A N N O U N C E M E N T 
Greetings,  
 
On behalf of the Military Basketball Association (MBA) and the Pikes Peak Chapter 
of the Association of the United States Army (PPC-AUSA), we congratulate fifteen 
(15) of the first ever selected distinguished military basketball volunteers, coaches 
and former players to the Military Basketball Association’s newly instituted Hall of 
Fame. Their sacrifice and years of service to support military athletes around the 
world will be honored by the MBA, PPC-AUSA, and the Colorado Springs City of 
Champions on April 11, 2019.  More to follow as we finalize the ceremony venue 
and honored guest presenter.  
 

Congratulations to the 2019 Inaugural Class!  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


